January 2016

Happy New Year!!!!

Dates to Remember
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Tuesday, January 5
Extended Day Starts
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Monday, January 18
No School
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Wednesday, January 20
Late Start
Bell rings at 9:30 a.m.
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Tuesday, January 26
Parent Meeting at 9:00 a.m. in the
cafeteria
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Friday, January 29

Half Day/Dismissal at 11:45a.m.
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Attendance
Parents must call the school office
at 313-827-6451 to report their
child’s absence. Student’s arriving
after 8:45 need to sign in the
office.
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Parents/Guardians are encouraged
to schedule doctors’ appointments
outside of the school day. Please
avoid checking out students from
school between 3:15 and 3:30.
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irs. Faraj, Principali
Maples Elementary School

School News
Principal’s Corner
How to help our children communicate

Positive communication skills among children are a learned behavior. As parents,
our priority is to teach our children to positively communicate with others in
order to build relationships and be part of a productive community. Here are

some helpful cues you can use with your child:

e Daily conversations with children are an excellent way for parents to
model positive basic communication. It also helps them to attentively
listen to others.

e Model taking turns speaking. This will help them with their peers and in
the classroom. It is important for them to learn this skill to have self-
control.

e Use kind words such as, please and thank you. Help them understand
that apologies come from the heart and not to be used as a quick fix.

e Talk to them about expressing their feelings by using their words.
Children often resort to yelling, crying or even hitting when distressed.
Using appropriate words to express their frustration is a very important
skill they will need throughout their life.

e Help them realize their mistakes. Explain to them that a confident and
strong person admits when they make a mistake and work on correcting
it. Admitting your mistake is a step toward learning how to approach
issues in the future.

e Help them to understand that people have feelings and can be easily
hurt if we are not careful with the way we talk to them. Use the golden

rule “Treat others the way you want to be treated”.

Our job as parents never stops and there is no end to what we can teach our
children. By helping our children become kind, thoughtful and caring people; we
can rest assured that other skills will follow and easily fit in.

Thank you,

Mrs. Faraj

Important Note: If you need a hard copy of the Newsletter, you can request it form the school’s office.




Canned Food Drive
A big THANK YOU for Mr.

Stage and Mr. Krajewski for
i the canned food drive they

organized for local needy

families. Many families
were able to have a

wonderful holiday meal

thanks to your donations.
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School of Choice
Please remember that the
School of Choice
Application for middle
school deadline is Friday,
January 29, 2016 and

i Elementary school deadline

is Friday, April 29, 2016.

i Applications are in the main

office. Any applications
submitted after April 29,

2016 will NOT be accepted.
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Office # 313-827-6450
Attendance#t 313-827-6451
Fax # 313-827-6455
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Thank you Maples Families for your Great Sense of Community
| would like to thank Maples community who helped out during this holiday season. The
donations made for Maples Canned Food Drive were amazing. Hundreds of canned
foods were brought to school and donated to needy families. As always, we can always
depend on your generosity and sense of community!
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